
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 23 MAY 2011 
 
IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 
 
(BE11/0074) Program : Internal Product 

Senator Birmingham asked: 

(1)  Has the department provided any funding to any of the following organisations in 
the current financial year or in any of the previous three financial years?  If so, please 
detail when it was provided and for what purpose. 

a. Australian Conservation Foundation 
b. Australian Council of Trade Unions 
c. Australian Youth Climate Coalition 
d. Climate Action Network Australia 
e. The Climate Institute 
f. Environment Victoria 
g. GetUp! 
h. Greenpeace Australia Pacific 
i. World Wildlife Fund Australia 

 

Answer: 

 

(1)  The Department did not provide funding to any of the organisations listed above 
in the 2010-11 financial year or in any of the previous three financial years. 


